
LTCC-SNC  increasing  4-year
degree options
The  application-registration  process  for  Sierra  Nevada
College’s bachelor’s degree program at Lake Tahoe Community
College is open.

Open  houses  are  scheduled  through  August  for  prospective
students to meet faculty and learn about the programs. SNC
Tahoe opened the center at LTCC in 2016. Eligible students
will be able to pursue programs in global business management,
psychology,  elementary  education,  and  ski  business  resort
management at the center this fall.

The  partnership  between  SNC  Tahoe  and  LTCC  brings  an
affordable  four-year  degree  option  to  LTCC’s  campus.  The
program is designed for students who wish to earn a bachelor’s
degree without having to leave South Lake Tahoe.

Open houses are 6-7 each night:

May 17 at LTCC (inside the main lobby)
June 15 at LTCC (inside the main lobby)
July 11 – at Tahoe Mountain Lab (3079 Harrison Ave.,
South Lake Tahoe)
Aug. 15 at LTCC (inside the main lobby).

For more info, including the time of the programs, go online.
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